
 

 

Salas O’Brien welcomes Chavez-Grieves, bringing 45 years of 

structural excellence  

March 31, 2025 

 

Salas O’Brien announced today that Chavez-Grieves Consulting Engineers has joined the company, 

bringing more than 45 years of experience in structural engineering, investigative engineering, and 

project management. This strategic partnership expands our collective ability to deliver resilient, 

sustainable structures for high-demand sectors like data centers, healthcare, and government.   

 

The Chavez-Grieves team unites design and management skills with advanced technology, individual 

expertise, and collaboration to ensure efficient and timely project delivery. Their structural insight 

complements Salas O’Brien’s multidisciplinary capabilities, creating a seamless experience for clients 

requiring integrated engineering solutions. 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://salasobrien.com/news/chavez-grieves/  

 

https://salasobrien.com/news/chavez-grieves/

